
NOTICE 

This is notification from the Public Works Department that the water service has been temporarily 

interrupted in the following areas due to damage to a City water main. Repairs are underway; however, 

it is unknown at this time when service will be restored. For more information please call (406) 263-

8076.  

 

1st Avenue North - October 8th: 

All businesses and private residences along 1st Avenue North from Highway 2 to the west end of 1st 

Avenue North are without service.  

 

Railroad Aly North – October 8th: 

All businesses and properties between Railroad Aly and Highway 2 and all properties south of Railroad 

Aly from 6th Street North to the Redi Mix plant are affected and without service. 


